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Friday 2nd December 2022 
Reception and Year 1 Trip to Teddy Bears Music Concert 

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
On Monday 12th of December we have an exciting opportunity to go and see a Teddy Bears Music Concert 
at Central Hall in Southampton. We are linking with St Mary's CE Primary school and will be travelling 
across to St Mary’s before lunch. The children will then be eating their lunch at St Mary's school with the 
other Year 1 and Reception children before walking to Central Hall to watch the concert. School will 
provide a packed lunch of a sandwich, fruit, drink and biscuit/cake which will enable the children to throw 
away their rubbish and not loose or leave behind any personal items in a school three times the size of 
Mason Moor.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to these arrangements please speak to a member of your child’s class 
team. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
The Reception and Year 1 Teams 
 


